Welcome to 4th Grade

Hunting Park Christian Academy

MS. LEE

gracel@hpcaphilly.org

"It is the LORD who goes before you. He will be with you; he will not leave you or forsake you. Do not fear or be dismayed."

Deuteronomy 31:8



Supply List

- 1 pack of #2 pencils
- · pencil sharpener
- erasers
- pencil case
- · color pencils
- markers
- glue stick
- scissor
- 2" binderdividers
- · 2 notebooks
- 3 folders
- 2 boxes of tissues
- 2 rolls of paper towel

Optional*

- · 1 or more bottles of hand sanitizer
- 1 or more containers of disinfectant wipes

*We know these items are in short supply, and we would greatly appreciate any amount you are able to provide.

Dear Families.

I pray that each of you have been able to enjoy a safe and restful summer. I can't believe we are already approaching the start of a new school year. Despite the many uncertainties of this coming fall, I still choose to believe that God is in control. I am thankful and excited to join you this new school year. There is still much to learn and grow!

Looking forward to a great year together, Ms. Lee